
We finished our first full week of school! This week,
club and class meetings were held (which will
continue). On Wednesday, the PTSA met, and the
Board of Education meeting was also held. All
community members are encouraged to attend - they
always occur on the second Wednesday. Looking
ahead, we will be practicing our safety drills. Next
week, we have Open House on Wednesday. An
informational meeting will be held at 5:30, where
community members will hear about a potential
Capital Project in the district. At 6:00, Jr./Sr. High
School teachers will be in the atrium to visit with
parents and families, discussing their programs.
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UPCOMING EVENTS
Sept. 20: Open House, 5:30 p.m.

ATTENDANCE
One of our goals is to improve our
attendance. All members of the
school community (students,
families, faculty and staff) are
partners in this endeavor. We want
all of our students here, every day. 

PTSA
Consider joining the PTSA! For more info, visit:
https://www.facebook.com/GCSPTSA/

Attendance:
 7th: 97.8%
 8th: 100%
 9th: 96.6%
 10th: 97.1%
 11th: 100%
 12th: 97.4%
 Overall: 98.0% 
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